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INFORMATION LETTER 
 

 

Dear education professionals - scientists, professors, teachers, methodologists and 

young researchers! 
 

 

We are pleased to invite you to participate in the International Scientific and Practical 

Conference «Conceptual foundations of the National Integrated System for assessing 

students’ learning achievements and ways of its implementation», which will be held on 

October 3-4, 2025 at the Ybyrai Altynsarin National Academy of Education in Astana 

(Republic of Kazakhstan) within the framework of the scientific and technical program 

under program-targeted financing «Conceptual foundations of the National Integrated 

Assessment System » (BR21882300, 2023-2025).   
 

The aim of the conference is to discuss and summarize the conceptual foundations and 

mechanisms for improving the quality of school education based on a national integrated 

assessment system. It also seeks to create a platform for the exchange of scientific 

achievements and practical experience among researchers, practitioners, and experts in this 

field by enhancing assessment content and mechanisms.  

 

The following sections are proposed for discussion:   

Section 1. Use of digital platforms for assessment: international and Kazakhstani 

experience. 

Section 2. Integration and effectiveness of internal and external assessment on digital 

platforms: the future of the Kazakhstani assessment system. 

Section 3. The relationship between external and internal assessment: challenges and 

solutions for school education. 

Sub-section 3.1 Assessment in humanities and social sciences: content and practical 

implementation. 

Sub-section 3.2 Assessment in natural sciences and mathematics: content and practical 

implementation. 

 

Participation terms: 
1. Participation in the conference is free of charge. 

2. To present a report, it is necessary to register 

(https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1brCLmuRu3ZcnZ79AtcxN3_byWRHXMBo8JEIGC

dNnWew/edit  ) and submit an abstract by September, 1, 2025.  

3. The full text of the reports must be submitted by September 30, 2025, to the 

conference email: pcf232025@gmail.com.    

4. At the end of the conference, participants will receive certificates of participation 

indicating the name of the submitted report and its authors. An electronic conference 

proceeding will be available to all participants, providing full access to the conference content 

and serving as a useful resource for future research. 

Format: offline/ online 
Sincerely, The Conference Organizing Committee (+77076026414). 
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